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ChristmasDot to Dot Count to 75
Meet all the exciting zoo animals in Tabbed Board Books: My First Zoo. Filled with stunning photographs and clear labels, Tabbed Board Books: My First Zoo helps children develop first language skills by introducing them to zoo animals. This book
features 13 picture tabs that lead to 26 pages of zoo images with clear labels, and the design works perfectly with children's stage of educational development. Using word games and picture tabs, Tabbed Board Books: My First Zoo helps children learn
new words and discover the world around them.Hone your skills and analytic powers with 101 brilliant checker strategies and come out ahead every time. Divided into beginning, middle, and endgame tactics, each puzzle showcases a different board
layout, with a description of what's happening. Put yourself in the player's place to work out what each game-clinching move could be. There's a tip on every page, solutions, American Checker Federation rules, a glossary, and a special fold-out
checker board!Twenty postcards featuring stunning artwork from the bestselling Harry Potter Coloring Book! From the heraldry of the four Hogwarts houses to the extravagant wares of Weasleys' Wizard Wheezes, the world of Harry Potter overflows with
radiant color. Featuring artwork from the bestselling Harry Potter Coloring Book, these twenty postcards are filled with intricate illustrations and elaborate designs used in the making of the Harry Potter films, inviting you to imbue the wizarding
world with color in your own explorations of Hogwarts castle, the Forbidden Forest, and much more.Add decorative beauty of butterflies to windows, posters, notecards, other flat surfaces. 29 full-color stickers in a variety of shapes and sizes
reveal a brilliant display of Lepidoptera. Handy book format.Teach your child all about horses and ponies with Touch and Feel Ponies Furry, bumpy, fluffy, silky, sandy, sticky and shiny textures in a chunky package will help your child discover
discover all about horses and ponies. Touch and Feel Ponies is a great introduction to these lovely animals - feel the furry mane and stroke the pony's silky nose. Encourage your child to learn early concepts such as colours, shapes and patterns as
they turn each page. Read it together - they'll learn as you play. Touch and Feel Ponies is one of the Touch and Feel chunky padded board books that help encourage your child's early learning and language. Perfect for encouraging tiny fingers to
explore and great for sensory development.This Easter Coloring Book for kids makes a great Easter Basket Stuffer or a Great Easter Gift. The inside is full of cheerful big drawings perfect for kids ages 4-8 or even toddlers. This coloring book has
single sided pages so there is no bleed through from markers. This also makes it easier to remove pages for gift giving, framing, or painting with watercolors. The blank pages also provide a space where kids can draw their own pictures or practice
their writing skills. Sure to bring lots of happy smiles on Easter morning!Do you know where milk and eggs come from? And that protein makes you stronger? This amusing board book, which is shaped like a refrigerator, shows many of the foods you
typically find inside one, from plump strawberries and yummy apples to delicious milk, yogurt, fish, tofu, cheese, and many other treats. The playful illustrations and fun text will satisfy all the mini-eaters, hungry bookworms, and curious future
chefs out there. Kid foodies rejoice!A collection of ten themed activity card sets that introduces children to computer programming fundamentals using Scratch, a visual programming language developed by the Lifelong Kindergarten Group at the MIT
Media Lab.With 224 pages of Cinderella, Belle, Ariel, and the rest of the beloved Disney princesses to color, this jumbo book will be a dream come true for Princess fans!Everyone's favorite big-eared little elephant finds his way to the skies in
this uplifting Little Golden Book. With artwork from the 1940s, allof the original charm and beauty of the Disney classic can be found in this vintage book.Dot to dots make learning to count fun, plus they improve children’s concentration and manual
dexterity. And these go all the way up to 75, so kids will feel really proud when they’ve finished connecting all the numbers. Plus, they’ll love the fact that every completed picture features a vehicle: there are dump trucks, cement mixers, cars,
motorcycles, scooters, helicopters, planes, and even rockets. (Both men and women are pictured at the wheel.) A number line, divided by tens, runs across the top of each page, giving a little extra guidance to youngsters.2019 Basset Hound Dog Weekly
Planner. The weekly planner features a section for notes for each day as well as a section for appointments and to do tasks.This giant coloring book has 224 pages of fun and piggy stickers to use. Peppa Pig Adventures with Peppa is tons of
fun!Someone has kidnapped Santa Claus and taken him to the Nether, and it's up to Herobrine to save him! It's Herobrine's first Christmas and he is amazed by all of the holiday cheer. But he may not enjoy it for long! Herobrine will have to go back
to the Nether and rescue him from whatever enemy is trying to destroy Christmas. But will he be able to rescue Santa in time?With lots to touch and simple text on every page, Really Feely: Baby Animals makes story time even more fun. Meet a cuddly
kitten, a playful puppy, a furry baby donkey, and some more of the cutest baby animals around. Toddlers can touch and feel each baby animal in this touchy feely book that encourages early learning and helps develop fine motor skills. Perfect for
small hands, Really Feely: Baby Animals has sturdy board book pages for baby readers to explore. With bumpy patterns, touchable glitter, shiny spots, and textured patches, Really Feely: Baby Animals is sure to delight preschoolers as they pat and
tickle each baby animal. Really Feely books are perfect for babies and toddlers, ages 0-2. These little books, created for small hands to hold, are filled with bold real-world photography covered in embossed textures, fluffy patches, bumpy patterns,
and tactile glitter. The Really Feely series encourages sensory development, language skills, and early reading skills, while also teaching favorite preschool subjects.First there is the omen: A relentless rain stops suddenly at 3:00 am and Chester
shows Harold and Howie a cat carrier, open and waiting, by the front door. Chester, who has been reading avidly about the paranormal, predicts that they will soon be traveling someplace, and chances are they are not going to like it. Indeed they are
not, as the very next day, with the sun shining bright and clear, the Monroes finally leave for their vacation, dropping Chester, Harold, and Howie off at the scene of some previous harrowing experiences -- Chateau Bow-Wow, the boarding kennel that
Chester so aptly had dubbed "Howliday Inn." And this visit promises to be no less harrowing than the last one. The three are greeted by a whole new group of temporary residents. There's Hamlet, the Great Dane, whose sadness grows deeper with his
certainty that his beloved master Archie will never return to pick him up. And Bob and Linda, a pair of yuppie puppies from fashionable Upper Centerville who have been left at Chateau Bow-Wow with a more than adequate supply of gourmet treats, also
seem to have been left with a more than adequate supply of worries. Then there are Felony and Miss Demeanor, sinister sisters in crime who pride themselves as cat burglars, and The Weasel who tries almost too hard to make a good impression. Chester
is certain that nothing bodes well and he is right. Unexplained voices, buried bones, a collar with the name Rosebud on it, and a secret code all make for a paranormal experience that none of the guests at Chateau Bow-Wow will ever forget.Young
artists will learn how to draw favorite characters from the most popular animated fairy tales of Disney history, including Cinderella, Beauty and the Beast, The Little Mermaid, Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs, and Sleeping Beauty.Loaded with all-new
color photos, maps, and even a survival guide, Quiz Whiz 2 is the ultimate brain-busting book about everything from giant gorillas to high-tech dragons, ancient knights to pop culture stars, weird science to math madness.All of your favorite
characters from the game come together for an exciting coloring adventure! Enjoy 30 pages featuring images of Steve, creeper, ghast, zombie, and much more. This entertaining and educational coloring book encourages kids to practice math concepts
like addition, subtraction, multiplication and division in a fun and engaging way. To reveal the picture on each page, solve the math problem in each square and color the square using the color key at the bottom of the page. Exercises with two
different difficulty levels are provided: Basic for 1st and 2nd Grades and Advanced for 3rd and 4th Grades. Each bright and colorful picture can be cut out and proudly displayed. This coloring book is an ideal learning aid that youngsters will love
using at home or in the classroom. It is sure to engage little ones for hours! NOT AN OFFICIAL MINECRAFT PRODUCT. NOT APPROVED BY OR ASSOCIATED WITH MOJANG.From Amazon #1 Bestselling Minecraft Author Ever wondered what's the true story behind the
legendary Herobrine. In this book, you will meet Herobrine and get to know what makes this legendary Minecraft character so important. If you are a Minecraft fanatic, you would definitely want to know more about Herobrine and his life. Yes,
Herobrine exists! But, is the legend really what have known so far? Or, is there more to discover? Find the answers to all your questions and explore the life of the legendary Herobrine in this diary of the legendary Herobrine. This diary written by
Herobrine will help you uncover the many secrets and mysteries related to Herobrine's life. *** Read It FREE With Kindle Unlimited Or Prime Membership *** Don't have kindle? No worries! Read it on your PC, Mac, Tablet Or Smartphone! *** Download
Your Copy Or Read It FREE With Kindle Unlimited Or Prime MembershipHerobrine Has Decided to Take a Vacation!Beloved knitting instructor Susan B. Anderson presents her first book targeted at a young audience. This accessible introduction to knitting
in the round includes easy-to-follow illustrated tutorials on techniques from casting on and binding off to joining colors to make stripes, and 17 progressively challenging knitting projects—beginning with simple infinity scarves and hats and
building to supersweet toys and decor. Step-by-step text and photographs that kids can read and follow on their own mean they will be knitting independently in no time! Also included is a chapter on stocking your toolbox and sourcing yarn; plus
advice on starting a knitting group, connecting with local knitting communities, charity knitting, and more.What do children love? Minecraft! What will make them love Math? Learning it with Minecraft! This kid-friendly workbook features well-loved
video game characters and concepts to reinforce the development of third and fourth grade math skills laid out in the national Common Core State Standards. Colorfully-illustrated and high-interest word problems use beloved items from the Overworld,
the Nether, and the End to turn math into an exciting adventure. Whether they?re multiplying the number of mobs they spawn or dividing items in their inventory among their treasure chests, the problems in this workbook will grab the attention of
even the most reluctant student. They’ll practice all of the word problem skills they need in school, including: Grade 3: Use multiplication and division within 100 to solve word problems Multiplying and dividing three whole numbers Solve two-step
word problems using addition, subtraction, multiplication, or division Grade 4: Solve word problems involving addition and subtraction of fractions Solve word problems involving multiplication of a fraction by a whole number Solving for area and
perimeter Skip to the pages that suit your child’s needs and learning style or start at the beginning and advance page by page–it’s up to you! As the workbook progresses, the problems become more challenging so that learners of all levels can enjoy
an exciting, skill-building math adventure. Perfect for Minecrafters who learn at all paces, Math for Minecrafters: Word Problems is as fun as it is educational–and is just what young learners need to get ahead academically! This educational series
is created especially for readers who love the fight of good vs. evil, magical academies like Hogwarts in the Harry Potter saga, and games like Minecraft, Terraria, and Pokemon GO.An ugly duckling is made fun of by the other animals before he grows
into a beautiful swan.Emmet moves to Florida with his biologist father to investigate a strange, genetically engineered animal found dead in the Everglades, a creature that is the first of a new breed of man-made, apex predator that is about to be
turned loose.This second official handbook goes even deeper into the world of Terraria . . . literally! This essential guide will show you mining techniques for different terrains, almost 150 block types to build with and how to craft hundreds of
different tools to help create your world. The Ultimate Survival Handbook showed you the basics, but there's so much more to explore! Here's what some of the top Terraria players on YouTube had to say about The Ultimate Survival Handbook: "This is a
super-sick book! It's chock-full of information!" Pedguin "It really does have everything you could possibly need!" PythonStoryPlay Books is the smart way for parents and children to read and play together! This bedtime favorite in which animal
mamas sing their babies to sleep focuses on the concept of comfort. Full color. 7 x 8.
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